
                   

FAMILY PHOTOS

Get your best smiles ready … it’s Family Photo time! The PSA is excited to run

this event and we have teamed up once again with Slattery’s photography – the

school’s chosen photographer.

The whole family is welcome for a professional photo session (ten minutes) to be

held on Tuesday 7
th
or Wednesday 8

th
November between 3.30pm and 7pm.

By attending this event there is absolutely no obligation to buy but should you

wish to, there will be various reasonably-priced packages available to purchase

direct from Slattery’s. The PSA will receive 20% commission so you will be

supporting our school with each purchase made. After the session, you will

receive an email proof and photos will be ready in time for Christmas!

If you would like a photo session please fill in this form where you can indicate

your preferred date and time: https://forms.gle/P4efWH7599SUXRwg8

This is usually a popular event so please complete the form by Friday 20th

October. We will then contact each family directly with a designated time. Time

slots will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

We are also looking for volunteers to help things run smoothly each night. If you

could spare some time before or after your session to welcome other families

we would be very grateful.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Many thanks,

Laura, on behalf of the PSA

[Your details will be used by the PSA to facilitate the organisation of this event and will be deleted by 1
st
January 2024.

A permission request for your contact details to be shared with Slattery’s is included on the Google form.]

https://forms.gle/P4efWH7599SUXRwg8

